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Silver Creek High School Holds
“Ground Breaking” Ceremony
On Monday, April 10, 2006, Principal Thelma Boac, Master of Ceremony,
welcomed invited guests and speakers to a “Ground Breaking Ceremony” for
Silver Creek’s new $14 million classroom and streetscape project.  

Guest speakers at the ceremony were Superintendent Bob Nuñez, Assistant
Superintendent of Operations Alan Garofalo, and City Councilmember for
District 8, Dave Cortese.  Also in attendance were Councilmember Forrest
Williams, Mike Blach, President of Blach Construction (Project General
Contractor), and his crew, and Todd Walters, Principal of AEDIS Group and
his staff.

The Silver Creek High School staff and community look forward to having a
new look to their campus.  The estimated time for completion of this project
is 18 months (October 2007). You may access pictures of the ceremony by
typing or copying and pasting the following URL:  http://homepage.mac.com/
bsberg/PhotoAlbum74.html.

For additional information on this project and other ESUHSD projects
contact  Mr. Alan Garofalo, Assistant Superintendent of Operations at
408.347.5100.
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